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PUBLISHED INFORMATION REQUEST 
 

Reference:  13334 
 
Description:    Urology - York Teaching Hospital Report 
 
 
 
 
 

Response 
 
 
1. Please release the report written by clinicians from York Teaching Hospital NHS Foundation 

Trust, following their 2019 review of the urology service which took place to establish 
whether the Royal College of Surgeons' 2016 recommendations had been implemented.  

 
The report you requested is published on our website as part of a pack of papers 
which went to our Trust Board meeting. 
 
https://www.uhmb.nhs.uk/application/files/2715/8814/6236/Board_Addendum_29_April_202
0.pdf 

 The report can be found from page 24 onwards. 
 
2. Please release the external independent review commissioned by NHS 

England/Improvement into the Trust's urology service.  
 

The external independent investigation was commissioned by NHS 
England/Improvement and is ongoing and not yet completed - we therefore do not 
hold this information. As this has been commissioned by NHS E/I, we suggest you 
approach them for a copy of the report once the investigation is completed. 
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